
From: Kristine F Martinsek [mailto:krism1325@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2020 9:52 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Bear Development 
 
I am a Bay View resident of district 14 and I support the zoning change being requested by Bear 
Development.  This would be a great addition to our community. 
Kris Martinsek 
414-254-0499 
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